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Dear Legislators, 

I ask you to please oppose SB 1529 A-engrossed. I don’t want an unelected official 

to have unchecked power over Oregonians. There are no guidelines to restrict or 

provide framework of what classifies as an emergency, or the limitations of that. This 

is too much power that could negatively affect Oregonian lives. Oregon has already 

suffered under the emergency restrictions under Governor Brown. I do not want SB 

1529 A-Engrossed to pass. 


